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Proposal June 30th, 2020  

To: Frederick County Parks and Recreation  

Cory Smith, Superintendent of Parks  

Re: Sponsorship Banners at Stonewall Park  

Frederick County American Little League is requesting permission from the county to display sponsorship banners 

at a field of the county’s choosing at Stonewall Park.  

Due to not having a spring season and potentially no fall season, both the league and the county have lost 

considerable revenue in 2020. One of the ways we would like to make up for that is by developing banners that can 

be hung during on the field during the upcoming seasons. FCALL is open to giving the league a percentage of each 

banner sold as a source of lost revenue for the cancelled 2020 seasons.  

In addition to creating a community partnership with our organization, these temporary banners would help us 

generate enough revenue to continue the Little League program through these difficult budgetary times. Most Little 

League Baseball groups in our area, including Winchester City and Warren county have had local business 

sponsorship banners posted at their fields for years. Upon speaking with most of FCALL’s sponsors, many of them 

have sent their additional sponsorship money to other leagues because banners are the number one choice of 

advertising businesses would like to invest in.  

As residents of Frederick County, it is important to the Board of Directors that only Frederick County based 

businesses would be allowed to participate in this form of advertising. By displaying local banners on the fields, it 

will only help develop more local commerce and help keep consumer spending within Frederick County. FCALL 

also plans to take a percentage of the proceeds of banner sponsorship sales to create an “At Risk Youth Sponsorship 

Fund” to help pay for registration fees, uniforms and equipment for children and families who are need based. We 

would like to work in conjunction with the county to name this particular fund after someone who has dedicated 

extraordinary service to Frederick County Parks and Recreation. 

Our signs would be approximately four feet tall by six feet wide and facing in toward the field. They will be 

constructed of the same wind screen material used on the backstops of Clearbrook Park. They would be 

exceedingly difficult to see from anywhere outside the baseball-field itself - and should not create any issues with 

the local residential community. They would be professionally constructed and similar in size and design. FCALL 

would hang them at the beginning of the baseball season and take them down at its conclusion.   

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and we look forward to working with the county in helping promote 

local commerce within our community. 

Sincerely,  

FCALL Board of Directors 




